Sarah MacNeill, Director
Wells County Public Library
200 West Washington Street
Bluffton, Indiana

Wells County Library Board of Trustees
200 West Washington Street
Bluffton, Indiana

Attention: Board of Trustees

| am writing to inform you that I my final day of work at WCPL will be March 31, 2023. At that
time, | plan to retire,

While I look forward to this next chapter of my life, | wish to thank WCPL for the many

opportunities provided to me over the years. This has truly been a wonderful place to work and
I will miss everyone,

Judy Maxwell
Material Services Manager



